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C O M M U N I Q U E  

 

 UPDATE OF THE DOCUMENT "QUESTIONS / ANSWERS ON THE STATUSES 
OF PFS - PART II" 

The CSSF would like to inform the practitioners that questions and answers No. 51 to 54 in the 

document "Questions/Answers on the statuses of PFS - Part II" were updated. The main 

change concerns the answer given to question n°51 on the performance of the activity of 

professionals who grant loans and more specifically the interpretation given by the CSSF to the 

notion of "public" used in Article 28-4(1) of the law of 5 April 1993 on the financial sector. 
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